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Appendix B7

From: Licensing

Sent: 22 September 2017 12:59

To: Lynsay Coupe

Subject: FW: objection to alcohol licence

————— Original Message--—-

From:

Sent: 22 September 2017 12:52

To: Licensing

Subject: objection to alcohol licence

| am very concerned to note that a licence is being re-applied for at these premises. As | am already very unhappy
with the amount of people drinking alcohol in the area, | feel that this will become much worse if we have an off
licence at both ends of the street. It is normal to have people sitting in doorways or outside of the shops drinking. |
feel very intimidated walking past these people. It will also cause more mess in the area as they never clean up after
themselves and they think nothing of using doorways as a toilet. There are children who attend the primary school
in the street which includes my grandchildren who are very likely to be subjected to various forms of unacceptable
behaviour at some point in time.

Would you please consider my concerns regarding this matter.

Thank you




